## Morgan, Tim

From: Sent: Andrea Gaut [andreag@bcdc.ca.gov] Friday, November 02, 2001 3:53 PM

To:

tmorgan@esassoc.com

Subject:

Richmond to Pittsburgh Pipeline and Hercules Pump Station

Dear T. Morgan,

I have quickly skimmed through the Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration for the above project. It appears that portions of the project may be within the San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission's jurisdiction. A permit would be required for this work. If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail me or call me at (415) 352-3618.

ΑI

Thanks,

Andrea M. Gaut